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In the end we shall consider not only the yield per acre
and the yield per acre-foot of water, but also the quality of
the crop produced. When that is taken into consideration,
as it will be in another bulletin, it is more important than
ever that moderation should be used in the irrigation of
crops, for the more water that is used, the poorer usually
is the quality of the crop. From the point of view of sup-
plying food to make blood, muscle and bone, for man and for
beast, the moderate use of water is imperative,

The new duty of water must be based upon such find-
ings as are herein reported. We of the West must use the
water of our streams in such a way as to make it cover the
largest possible area consistent with profitable returns. We
must build a greater West by making it possible for more
individuals to be great. The best way of doing that, so far as
irrigation is concerned, is to use wisely and moderately the
water we have at our disposal, so that more acres may be
covered, more men be given employment, and more families
be maintained from the profits coming from the proper cul-
tivation of irrigated land.

Just how this knowledge is to be brought into practical
application is difficult to say. First, a campaign of educa-
tion must be waged to teach the actual relations that exist
between crops and water. Then, the law makers of our
Western states must acquaint themselves with these findings,
and begin to express them in laws. Finally, the courts must
become acquainted with the facts so that the laws may be
properly interpreted. When this new knowledge shall be in-
corporated into our laws and practices, a new duty of water
will be established which, with other advantages, will do
much to build the new great West toward which destiny clear-
ly points. Unless the laws of nature be obeyed, this day of our
greatness will be delayed in its coming.
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